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This page shows natural gas storage projects that are currently in the 
pre-filing process. The purpose of the Pre-Filing Process is to encourage 
the early involvement of interested stakeholders, facilitate interagency 
cooperation, and identify and resolve issues before an application is filed 
with FERC 
 
Specific information about any of these projects can be obtained on the 
web at www.ferc.gov using the “eLibrary” link.  Enter the appropriate 
date range and docket number in the appropriate field and click “submit” 
to browse the official record for each case.  For assistance, contact FERC 
at FERCOnlineSupport@ferc.gov or call toll-free (866) 208-3676 or TYY, 
(202) 502-8659. 
 
For more information on the pre-filing process see the following web 
page:  www.ferc.gov/industries/gas/indus-act/pre-filing.asp 
 
For questions or suggestions for how this page can be improved, please 
contact Samuel Burton at samuel.burton@ferc.gov or call (202) 502-8857. 
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At this time, there are no pre-filing applications for storage projects . 
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